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Challenge Met--Matching Phase Begins!

We are sending out this December e-News early, as Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory has exciting

news! Thanks to your support, since November 15t we have raised over $26,000 to support our mission of
advancing cancer research and education. This means that we have reached our initial goal in the match
campaign, and our anonymous donor has sent through an equivalent amount, doubling the impact of these
donations. We are deeply grateful to those of you who have contributed in the first portion of this campaign, and
helped us meet the challenge grant to secure the initial $25,000 grant.

Now, this same generous donor has committed to matching all additional donations received between now and

January 318t up to another $25,000, to complete our $50,000 Challenge/Matching Campaign. For those of you
who are considering a year-end or early year donation, this is a wonderful opportunity to maximize your
contribution to Wood Hudson by giving during this doubling period. Please help us continue this momentum and make an impact
on both our research and education programs!

Watch your mailbox for the full Wood Hudson Report this December—

available in print this week and coming soon to our website!
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